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Dear Attorney General T.J. Donovan, Pursuant to Vermont’s Public Records
Act, 1 VSA §§ 315–20, I am seeking copies of the following public records
on behalf of the Pownal Brigadeers:

-- one email from Deputy Secretary Farnham to the Chief Assistant of the
AG Office on March 24, 2022

-- one email from the Chief Assistant of the AG Office to Deputy Secretary
Farnham on March 25, 2022

I submit this FOIA in anonymity for fear of retaliation by Ms. Dewar. She is
unhinged and harasses those who cross her path or question what little
power she has. She got in the face of the chair of our town selectboard who
told Ms. Dewar not to touch her ballot on election day. We're grateful for
your sensitivity in this matter. 

Call me Concerned Citizen
xoxo

Sent with ProtonMail secure email.




